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Derby students recognized for academics, leadership,
and community service

DERBY �The Connecticut Association of Public School Superintendents (CAPSS)
has developed a student award program to provide superintendents with the means of
aligning themselves with their students.

The program awards students based on community service and service to others;
academic prowess (relative to ability); and leadership service to the school
community. The Superintendent/Student Award Recognition Program is designed to
allow Superintendents to move beyond the academic achiever who routinely receives
recognition.

Superintendent of Schools Matthew Conway was proud to recognize four Derby
students with this prestigious award at the CAPSS 32nd Annual Student Award
Banquet Thursday at Grassy Hill Country Club in Orange.

Derby High School seniors Christian Olenoski and Nailah Huq received awards,
along with Derby Middle School students Zachary Banores and Nikita Khanna.

Board of Education member Dan Foley, Principal Martin Pascale, and Principal
William Vitelli also were present to honor the students.

This is a press release from Derby Public Schools.
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SHELTON - The 1822 Brownson
House is located at the Shelton
History Center, 70 Ripton Road.

It sustained major water damage in
late October of 2015 when a storm
tore a tarp from the roof, which was
under repair, and rain flooded the
house.

Now returned to its former beauty,
the house is decorated for the
Christmas season, and on Sunday
the Society offered free tours.

Shelton Historical Society tour of refurbished Brownson House

Read more about the 2015
Brownson House water
damage emergency here

New Ice Rink to
open in Ansonia
Ansonia Public Works is
finalizing the installation
of the ice skating rink at
Linett Park as part of the
upcoming Winter
Playground.

The 75'x65' [4,875
square foot] rink, when
frozen, will
accommodate ice
skaters of all ages.
From the City of Ansonia
Facebook Page
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